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26th January 2023 
 
RE: Preparing Y6 children for success at Secondary School 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It is hard to believe that we are coming to the half way point in our Year 6 learning journey and for some of you this will 
be your last year with us as parents/carers. Here at Woodhouse Primary Academy, we are so lucky to teach your 
children each day and value each child as an individual. Our classrooms are full of incredibly talented, kind, creative 
and resilient pupils who we are all extremely proud of and who we know will go on to achieve great things once they 
leave us in July. 
 
As your child’s time at Woodhouse comes to an end we must make every day count. It is really important that your 
child is in school every day on time and ready to learn as all our lessons are geared towards ensuring each child 
makes the progress they are capable of. 
 
As well as getting the children ready for their end of Key Stage 2 Assessments, our priority is to make sure all our 
learners leave here prepared for their next challenge as they move onto Secondary School.  In preparation for Year 7 
we will be introducing some additional changes to further support their transition from Primary to Secondary School. 
 
All children will be able to access their Google Classroom where there will be a wide range of activities to support their 
learning. Those of you with older children will already know that homework is a key expectation of a Year 7 learner. 
Therefore, as from next week, Year 6 homework will be set as needed and when directed by their teachers. 
 
To support your child with this, we are offering a lunchtime homework club where a member of staff will supervise 
children who wish to access their online learning. If you need help with a device to complete homework please speak 
to your class teacher. 
 
On Tuesday 28th February at 2.30pm we will be offering a workshop for parents where we will talk in more detail about 
the end of Key Stage 2 assessments that will take place Tuesday 9th- Friday 12th May 2023.  This is a great 
opportunity for you to come and see what is involved in the assessments and ask any questions to staff that you may 
have.  
 
As always if you have any questions or concerns then please speak to your child’s class teacher or Miss Lavelle who 
will do their very best to help. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The WPA Year 6 Team 


